G Representative Bobby Levy

erving Umatilla, Union & Wallowa Counties

Oregon House of Representatives

February 10, 2022

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H271
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on HB 4033

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

Yesterday, [ voted “No” on HB 4033.

HB 4033, as passed off of the floor today, disconnects parents from the tribal committee that gives input
to the Early Learning Council. By removing the four-parent membership from this committee, I believe
we are doing a huge disservice for the parents and children of our tribal communities. It is vitally
important to value the input of parents and I believe that requirement should be put back into HB 4033.

Sincerely,

State Representative, House District 58



